
Public Hearing 
 

The Mills Planning and Zoning Board will hold a public hearing on 3 February 2022, at 

5:00 p.m., or as time allows, and the Mills City Council will hold a public hearing on 8 

February 2022, 7:01 p.m., or as time allows, in the Council Chambers located at 704 4th 

Street in Mills, Wyoming, to consider a Zone Change request from Established 

Residential (E-R) to Established Business (E-B), for Lots 6, Block 32, of the Town of 

Mills. SW1/4NW1/4, Section 7, Township 33 North, Range 79 West, 6th Principal 

Meridian, Natrona County, Wyoming. 

Comments can be made in writing and given to the City Clerk before noon on January 

26th.  Comments will also be taken at the public hearings on the dates, times, and at the 

location listed above. 

 

 

 


